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November 9, 2018 Fedex Next Day 8134 7249 5210

Mr. Merlin Russell Jr.

Hazardous Waste Permitting

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Rd., MS #4560

Tallahassee, FL 32399

RE: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. Sanford Facility — 600 Central Park Drive,
Sanford, FL 32771; EPA ID# FLD 984 171 165; Hazardous Waste
Operating Permit Application Renewal 22198-H0O-007 2018.

Dear Mr. Russell:

Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. is submitting the enclosed copy of the above-referenced
Operating Permit Renewal application. Also enclosed is the $10,000 application fee. I
am also sending a copy to the FDEP Central District.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 561-523-4719.

Best regards,

Oy L)

Jeff Curtis

EHS Manager, Florida
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.
5610 Alpha Drive

Boynton Beach, FL 33426
jeff.curtis(@safety-kleen.com




